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I vehemently oppose House Bill 2004. This allows someone who has not received a 

majority of votes to win an election. This is inherently unjust and unfair to voters and 

candidates alike. It also makes Election Day a farce in that a "winner" will not be 

determined for weeks and possibly months.   


